
      Minutes – Stallings Elementary 
   Site-based Management Committee 
                                                January 27, 2010 
 
 
The site-based committee of Stallings Elementary met on Wed. Jan 27, 2010 in the media 
center.  Those present were:  P. J. Theiler – Chairman, Beth Welch – Secretary, Bill 
Breckenridge – Principal, Laura Gaddy – Assistant Principal, Todd Humphrey, Maggie 
Harris, Lynn LeFlore, Bonnie Blair, Stephanie Hymes, Lisa Rushing, Cathy Sumner. 
Parent representatives were Beth Diggs, and Mary Brigid-Spence.  Parent representative 
absent was: Cliff Harrington. 
 
The first item discussed was the Social Committee and whether we should keep it or 
revise it.  So far this year we have 70% participation with the $25.00 dues.  Todd 
Humphrey brought up that some teachers want to see where the money is going. 
Joan is keeping a record on Moodle so we can see where it goes.  It was decided that we 
take the by-laws back to our grade levels and discuss how we can revise it, i.e. cutting out 
wedding shower/bridal shower gifts because usually grade levels do something any way. 
 
The second item on the agenda was the School Budget.  Mr. Breckenridge discussed that 
each school needs to submit 3 items that we would love to have, i.e. full-time nurse, full-
time computer teacher, and full-time literacy teacher just to name a few.  Then each 
cluster will come up with the top 3 things and present it to the school system.  
 
Mr. Breckenridge also stated that soon we will need to work on our School Improvement 
Plan and that he needed a parent volunteer.  Mary Brigid-Spence gladly volunteered for 
this.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned until the next meeting which 
is Wed. February 24, 2010.     
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Beth Welch  


